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There are way too crocs in the water at the moment why because they are the apex pretador. There
needs to be a croc removable program upgraded plus an immediate cull now before we have more
croc attacks /Incidents | have been fishing in the Cardwell area for over 25 years and | have seen

the crocs we have now it is serious and Cardwell reallys on tourism we don't need them eaten when
trying to enjoy our beautiful beaches





